
Public Health Seattle & King County 
 

On page 28, under S3.F. Reporting permit violations, a phone number is provided for Public Health
Seattle & King County. We have a new phone number that should be provided instead on this
NPDES permit.

If possible, we would like the permit to provide our sewage response email address
(WaterRecreationProgramSewageRelease@kingcounty.gov) during business hours, and provide our
new phone number (206-263-7885) for after hours. This is our Environmental Health Emergency
Notification Reporting Line phone number.

If email address is not acceptable, please provide just the phone number for all hours.

Thank you.


